
 
 
 

 M E N D O C I N O   C O U N T Y    MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 

 

Date: June 6, 2017  
 
To: Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
 
From: Nicole French, Deputy Clerk of the Board II 
 Executive Office 
 
Subject: June 6, 2017 Boards and Commissions Appointment 
 

 
Ginny Feth-Michel has requested reappointment to the 4th District Representative seat on the 
Civil Service Commission. Supervisor Gjerde has provided written support of Ms. Feth-Michel’s 
reappointment to the Clerk of the Board. 
 
Jim Mastin has requested reappointment to the County B seat on the Mendocino Transit 
Authority Board. The Mendocino Transit Authority has provided written support of Mr. 
Mastin’s reappointment to the Clerk of the Board. 
 
Kevin Michel has requested reappointment to the Member seat on the Westport Municipal 
Advisory Council. Supervisor Gjerde has provided written support of Mr. Michel’s 
reappointment to the Clerk of the Board. 
 


